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Dear Camden Council Planning Department, 
 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the residents of Regents Park Terrace’s 
application of installing CCTV on their building.  
 
We are a dedicated neighbourhood ward team which is only dedicated to the ward in 
which the building is situated. We are fully aware of on-going anti-social behaviour 
within their immediate area and the installation of CCTV would in our view assist in 
the prevention of crime and anti-social behaviour.  
 
The installation of CCTV would also allow the residents to feel more secure and safe 
in their own homes with the added prevention of crime.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Camden Town Safer Neighbourhood ward 
 
 
 

 Camden Town with Primrose Hill SNT 
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